
NOTICE 
 
 

The Department of Law has funds allocated 

for ‘Post Graduate Scholarships, Fellowships, 

Grants and Incidental Expenses’.  

 
Students interested and qualifying for this 

scholarship may contact the ‘Office of the  

Department of Law, Room No. 126’, University 

of Mumbai, Fort Campus, Mumbai – 32. 
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